[image: image1.jpg]



NOW OPEN TO ALL YEAR GROUPS EVERY WEEK!
When?

Thursdays after school until 4.45pm.

Where?

Junior Hall – please enter via the hall door.
Who?

All children must be accompanied by an adult.

How much?
FREE!
Why?
Why not?!  It’s fun!
1. To establish a set time (Thursday evenings) when parents/carers who may have a question or concern about their child’s special educational need know they will be able to see Mrs Gough and/or Miss Pennington.

2. To encourage parents/carers and their child/ren to play together.

3. To encourage good communication.


